Patient survey action plan June 2018
Discussed at partners meeting 20th September 2019 SB , JL , CL & HT present, survey reports sent by e-mail to remaining members of the PPG for comment.

97 surveys were completed with a practice list size of 4060

The recent patient survey results reveal an 83% patient rating of good, very good or excellent.  The lowest score was on waiting time, then telephone access and the highest score was on ability to listen, confidence, inability, explanations and respect shown.  These results are comparable with previous years which considering the increase of patient numbers over the last years is to be commended.
Action plan discussed at partnership meeting on 20th September 2019.

The results were reviewed and partners discussed the areas of lower scoring being waiting time, telephone access and waiting room comfort as well as seeing practitioner of choice.

The waiting room was redecorated at end of 2016.  Suggestion was made to equip the waiting room with different height chairs to accommodate age and ability of patient to get up and down from the chair and waiting times will be discussed both with partners and staff. It was felt by the staff that more communication from the GPs as to the waiting time was needed so that patients could be made aware at the time of booking in.
The regular partners meetings plan to continually review the patient access and telephone access as well as waiting time, ability to see practitioner of choice.  These will be minuted within the partnership meetings and discussed with the rest of Hill Barton staff for feedback and review.  

